
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

In Maths,  
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New 

 

In English, we will begin by welcoming two visitors to our 
class, Mr Williams and his 5 month old son and Mrs 
Davies. The children will be preparing questions to carry out 
an interview with our visitors to learn about the different 
generations. Next we will learn about information texts, and 
produce leaflets explaining some of the stages of growing up. 
After this we will complete a poetry unit where children will 
write a free verse poem based on a member of their family. 
This term we will also be writing stories in order to take part 
in the BBC 500 words competition. 

Dates for your diary: 

Wednesday 20th March – Tag Rugby Festival 

Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th March - Parent 

Consultations 

Friday 29th March - Mothering Sunday Lunch 

Friday 5th April – Last day of term 

Reminders  
 
Just a reminder that all children need to have their reading book and 
yellow reading record and home learning book in school every day.  
The reading reward scheme that the children all work towards, is a 
check of their reading records on a Monday morning. This checks 
that children have read a minimum of 5 times a week at home and 
that reading diaries have been signed by an adult at home.  
 
Year 6 Revision Sessions 
 
As you are aware Year 6 will be completing their SAT’s in May. 
In order to give them some preparation, we are running revision 
sessions on Tuesday and Thursday mornings focusing on Maths, 
and then Tuesday afternoons in school time focusing on reading.  
 

In P.E, we are learning netball. We will be reviewing the 
different netball passes and putting these into practice during 
a range of different small sided games. Children will learn to 
develop attacking and defending strategies focusing on spatial 
awareness, movement, direction and communication. We 
will also be completing a dance unit based on different dance 
styles including the hand jive, the twist and rock and roll. 

Time stops for no one – not even us! 

This half term, we’ll meet people from different generations to find 
out what life was like in the past and we’ll predict how things might 
change in the future. Using real portraits from the past for 
inspiration, we’ll write character descriptions about the people in 
them. Our science work will focus on puberty and why hygiene is 
important. We’ll also create clock artwork based on the style of 
Salvador Dali.  

In art we will use a digital camera to take a close-up photograph of a 
partner’s face. We will then create sketches, before experimenting 
with different mediums to produce a portrait. We will also look at 
images of different types of clocks and clock faces and explore 
Salvador Dali’s use of clock imagery in his artwork. Design and 
paint a unique clock and clock face, taking inspiration from images 
and artefacts. 

In Spanish  

In computing  
 

Our new class book is: 

The Filth Licker by Cristy 

Burne 
Remember, questions, queries or electronic  
home learning can always be sent to our class 
email address class4@pathfinderschool.org.uk  

In R.E,  
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